
 

 

 

Project Award 
Report Cover & Outline 

 

Report 

 
          Interim 
 
          Final Report 
 

Name of Applicant(s)  
 

 

Name of Project  

School  

Grade level [s]  

Project start date  

Project end date  

 
Number of students participated 
 

 

Final project cost  

Rate the success of this project 
from1 to 5: (5 is extremely 
successful) 

 

 

What activities were the most 
successful and why? Please 
provide concrete examples. 

 

To be detailed in findings report 



 

 

 

What activities were the least 
successful and why? Please 
provide concrete examples. 

 

To be detailed in findings report 

 
To what extent were the SMART 
Goals (Specific, Measurable, 
Attainable, Results-oriented, and 
Timebound) for this project met? 
Please quantify your results if 
possible. 

 

To be detailed in findings report 

     
Would you recommend this project 
become a regular part of the 
curriculum or school program? Why 
or why not? 
 

To be detailed in findings report 

 
If given the opportunity to do this 
project again, would you? Why or 
why not? What, if any, changes 
would you make? 
 

 

Budget Items   

Total Amount Approved  

Were there any deviations to the 
budget that was submitted? If so, 
what? 

 

 

 

 

 

Attach the Final Cost Report from 
the District to this report 
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